
From:  George Sunga <gjsunga@mac.com>

Sent time:  05/30/2020 06:07:09 PM

To:  Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org

Subject:  Request Extension
 

If possible please extend to comment period on the Hollywood Center Project DEIR.

Thank you,
George SungaFrom 1668350630567934560@xxx Tue Jun 02 01:59:07 +0000 2020


